
 
 
 
     18 March 2024 
 
 

NSX RELEASE   Australia Sunny Glass Group Limited (NSX: AG1) 
 
 

Request for Suspension 
 
The Board of Australia Sunny Glass Group Limited (Company) requests an 
immediate suspension of trading in its securities in accordance with NSX 
Listing Rule 2.19. 
 
The purpose of the suspension is to allow finalisation of a new funding facility, 
details of which will be incorporated into the financial accounts for the half 
year ended 31 December 2023. 
 
The suspension will be in place until the Company lodges its signed financial 
accounts for the half year ended 31 December 2023. 
 
 
  

– END – 
 
 
Authorised by:  
The Board of Directors  
Australia Sunny Glass Group Limited  
 
Investor Inquiries  
Australia Sunny Glass Group Limited  
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